
 

Professional DJ and Mobile Disco 
15 Barn Hall Avenue 

Colchester 
Essex CO2 8TE 

Tel: 07860 872243 or 01206 870299 

Thank you for your enquiry.      January 2022 

Please find below some options and pricing: 

As you may know, I am a very experienced and multi-award winning Wedding DJ, a very 
proud Preferred Supplier DJ at many Colchester venues and Colchester’s TopThreeRated 
DJ for the past 6 years. 

Generally, I would tailor the package to suit yourself. To provide a guide for you, the main 
disco itself which will include the latest line array speaker system, computer-controlled 
lighting with a selection of moving head lighting to light the dance floor in various colours and 
shapes (gobos) and myself DJing will be £425 for up to 4 hours evening entertainment and 
£485 for up to 5 hours evening entertainment. I also like to play songs from your music list, 
as I try to deliver your special day – your way. I will always meet up with couples prior to 
their special day so we can meet beforehand, discuss your music requirements and the 
evening timings for cake cutting, first dance etc.  

Additionally, I can offer mood lighting, sometimes called up lighting around the room in the 
colour of your choice for £170. These will be set up and they do look beautiful in many 
venues and many couples do usually choose these to complement their colour scheme.  

Also, I have a fairly new device called a Selfie Wizard it is very easy to use. By scanning a 
QR Code with your phone, it will allow your guests to upload pictures from their phones, onto 
the monitor. The pictures scroll on the screen all evening. At the end of the evening, I send 
you all the images for you to print, share with family and friends or save as a moment of the 
evening. This cost for this is just £80. 

I have included a couple of links here for the mood lighting and selfie wizard for you to have 
a look at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKyiFLy__uI 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKyiFLy__uI   Wivenhoe House Movie 2016 (DJ Buzby) 
- YouTube   (1) DJ Buzby Selfie Wizard Demo video - YouTube 

NB the disco show front has been upgraded since some of the videos. 

Thank you for your time and your enquiry. I look forward to discussing further and booking 
up your special day. 

Best Regards, Karl – DJ Buzby 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKyiFLy__uI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKyiFLy__uI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VKWCxiXitcs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VKWCxiXitcs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YTDH0cABLdU

